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With the current level of worldwide catastrophic weather events caused by man-made global warming surely this proposed
expansion is utterly irresponsible? If anything we should be reducing flight numbers rather than increasing them, thereby
also easing the current pressure on local communities resulting from air and noise pollution, ie night flights!



